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City of Hesperia 
Notice of Public Hearing 

City Council 

Transmitted: 4/24/2018 Melinda Sayre 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Public Hearings will be held before the Hesperia City Council, City of Hesperia, 
California on the following date. 
 
DATE OF HEARING:  5/15/2018 (Tuesday) 
TIME OF HEARING:  6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible 
PLACE OF HEARING: City of Hesperia, Council Chambers, 9700 Seventh Avenue, Hesperia, CA 92345 
 
Any person affected or concerned by these proposals may submit written comments to the City Clerk’s office before the 
public hearing or appear and be heard in support of or in opposition to the proposals at the time of the public hearings.  
If you challenge these proposals in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you, or someone else raised 
at the public hearings described in this Public Hearing Notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City Clerk 
at, or prior to the public hearings. 
 
 
FOR THE FOLLOWING PURPOSE: 

1. Consideration of the Development Impact Fee Study, a comprehensive evaluation of the City’s infrastructure needs 
to accommodate new development, and adoption of Resolution No. 2018 26 reflecting proposed revised Development 
Impact Fees set during the April 17, 2018 City Council meeting, in the Capital Improvement Development Impact Fee 
Categories of Fire Suppression Facilities, Vehicles, & Equipment, Police Facilities, Animal Control Facilities, City Hall 
Facilities, Records Storage Facilities, Drainage Facilities and Transportation Facilities that will amend the Fees for 
Single Family Residence units, Multi-Family Residence units, Commercial/Office/Retail sites per 1,000 SF, Industrial 
sites per 1,000 SF, and Hotel/Motel sites per room. Pursuant to Government Code Section 66016, data supporting the 
proposed fee schedule, estimated costs and intended revenue sources to provide the services and public facilities are 
available for review in the City Clerk’s Office 10 days prior to the public hearing. 

Any person interested in the proposals may contact the City Clerk’s Office at 9700 Seventh Avenue, Hesperia, 
California, 760.947.1007 during normal business hours.  The pertinent information will be available for public inspection 
at the above address.   
 
I, Melinda Sayre, City Clerk to the City Council, Hesperia Community Development Commission, Hesperia Housing 
Authority, Successor Agency to the Redevelopment Agency, Fire Protection District and Water District do hereby certify 
that I caused to be posted the foregoing Notice of Public Hearings on Tuesday, May 1, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. pursuant to 
California Government Code and Hesperia Resolution No. 2007-101. 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Melinda Sayre 
City Clerk 

City Clerk’s Office 9700 Seventh Avenue, Hesperia, California, 760.947.1007  
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